
Literacy in Year 1 
 

The children have enjoyed finishing 

Instruction Writing. We have now 

started a unit about Poetry. If you have 

any poem and rhyme books at home, 

please bring them in. 
 

Literacy in Reception Classes 
 

We have completed our Traditional 

Story unit, changing the Gingerbread 

Man to Pizza man.    

We will be looking at The Christmas 

Nativity Story and writing recounts, lists, 

and a letter to Santa. 

 

 

Thank you to the 8 parents who came 

to the Numicon Maths meetings on 

Tuesday.   

Please ask class teachers if you have 

any questions about learning and 

maths at home. 
 

 

  

Maths in Year 1 

We are visiting Numbers to 100, 

ordering and looking at place value 

with Tens and Units. 

This week we started looking at 

capacity and weight. 

Look out for the photos of Maths 

activities on Facebook and the class 

page. 

 

 

Reception Maths 

We have been weighting object this 

week to compare and talk about the 

difference, using words such as – 

heavy, heavier, heaviest.  Light, lighter 

and lightest. 

 

 

 Homework for Year 1 

Thank you to all the parents that have 

dated and named the homework on 

each page. 

The children are continuing with one 

Numeracy and One Literacy piece of 

homework each week. 

(Please remember; Pencils only and all 

pieces must be completed in order for 

your child to receive all of Reward 

Day.) 

Reminders 

 

Now the weather is so cold your child 

needs a jumper or cardigan, warm coat, 

hat and wellies for outdoor learning. 

Please make sure all clothing is labelled. 

 

PE kit: Plain white T shirt, black shorts. 

Indoor PE shoes are needed to change 

into on a wet weather day.  

 

Snack money Thank you for bringing 

Snack money each Monday. We 

appreciate it very much 

 

Library books will be changed on Friday if 

they are in the children’s blue school 

bags.  
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